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There were 3 taken in that time period. 1 non resident and 2 resident hunters.
 

Val Benoit
Office Coordinator
Conservation Officer Services | Environment
T 867-667-8005 | Yukon.ca
 

 
 
From: Env-ATIPP <Env-ATIPP@yukon.ca> 
Sent: February 15, 2022 12:37 PM
To: Gordon.Hitchcock <Gordon.Hitchcock@yukon.ca>; Ryan.Hennings <Ryan.Hennings@yukon.ca>
Cc: Val.Benoit <Val.Benoit@yukon.ca>; Amanda.MacDonald <Amanda.MacDonald@yukon.ca>; Manon.Moreau <Manon.Moreau@yukon ca>; Shehnaz.Ali
<Shehnaz.Ali@yukon.ca>; Christine.Cleghorn <Christine.Cleghorn@yukon ca>; Env-ATIPP <Env-ATIPP@yukon.ca>
Subject: New ATIPP 22-061- Records Request
 
Hi there,
 
The request is for:
 
Timeline: July 31, 2021 - November 1, 2021
“Looking to know the number of illegal dall sheep and stone sheep rams that were taken in the Yukon during the 2021 hunting season both by resident and
non resident hunters.”
Search terms suggestions:  (this is not an exhaustive list).
 
In order to process this request, I require the following information as soon as possible:

 
Once I receive your response, I will contact the named employees directly and track their responses. 

 
Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns in regards to this request.
 
Thank you,
 
Kelly
 
 

Kelly Gruber
ATIPP Analyst
Department of Environment | Corporate Services and Climate Change (V3B)
T (867) 332-1057 | kelly.gruber@yukon.ca
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